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Chair Nosse, Vice-Chairs Goodwin and Nelson, 

I support HB 2002.  

 

I am glad to be in Oregon where women are able to make reproductive care choices 

that are best for our bodies, our health and well-being, our families, and our situation 

in life. HB 2002 affirms and expands this right to choose.  

 

I also appreciate the protection that HB 2002 extends to gender affirming care.  

 

I urge you to support HB 2002 to ensure that Oregon remains a welcoming and 

inclusive state. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


